INVITATIONTO
THE COMMON SECURITY AND DEFENSE POLICY
COMMON MODULE

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

The Spanish Naval Academy has the pleasure and privilege to organize a Common Module on
Common Security and Defense Policy (CSDP) within the “European Initiative for the Exchange of
Military Young Officers” Framework.

The module consists of a compulsory e-learning phase followed by a residential phase to be
held in Marin (Spain) at the Spanish Naval Academy from 16-19 December 2024. The major aim of
this module is to provide the participants with a general overview on key civilian and military aspects
of European Common Security and Defense Policy and is based on the EMILYO CSDP Standard
Curriculum.

The international team of lecturers has significant experience in teaching in a multicultural
environment and the students will participate in both formal academic lectures and syndicate work to
enhance the learning experience. In order to enrich and diversify the learning environment and
perspectives we count on up to 20 places for visiting students distributed among the different academies
willing to participate.

The Spanish Naval Academy will provide lodging, meals and transport for the students from/to Vigo
or Santiago de Compostela airport.

The deadline for registration is 1* November 2024. Please direct any inquiries on this topic and the
application form available on the EMILYO website (http://www.emilyo.eu/node/878) to the
International Affairs Office, rex-mde(@mde.es, +34986804791).

Yours faithfully,

Commander and Director of the Spanish Naval Academy

Captain Pedro Cardona Suanzes



